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Dear Wauneta-Palisade Parents andGuardians,  
 
Wauneta-Palisade will be taking part in a week long, district-wide program called Red Ribbon Week next 
Tuesday-Friday, November 8-11. Red Ribbon Week was designed to create an awareness concerning the 
problems related to the use of tobacco, alcohol and other drugs.  
 
Students and staff at Wauneta-Palisade are encouraged to participate in the theme days listed below to 
encourage and support a healthy, drug free lifestyle. Also, at school on Tuesday, each student will get a 
red ribbon to wear on their shirt. By wearing this ribbon to school every day during the week, your child will 
be entered into a drawing for a prize. Together, we can provide a united effort to maintain a drug free 
school and community. You can also take advantage of this time to open a dialogue at home and discuss 
issues like peer pressure and making the right choices for a healthy future.  
 
To conclude the week, we will host a Red Ribbon Rally at the school in Wauneta at 2:30MT/3:30CT on 
Friday. Transportation will be provided for all students to the Wauneta Attendance Center. All bus routes 
will leave from Wauneta at 3:06MT/4:06CT. Please communicate with your bus drivers as your child’s 
home arrival time may be a little different than usual. 
 
Please direct questions about the week to your child’s teacher or to Mrs. Johanson. We look forward to a 
great week at WP! 
 

 Theme of the Day How to wear the Theme 

Tuesday, November 8 Use your head, don’t do drugs! Wear crazy hair to school 

Wednesday, November 
9 

Don’t get mixed up in drugs Wear mix and match clothes 

Thursday, November 10 Sock it to drugs! Wear funny socks, or socks in a funny 
way 

Friday, November 11 We’re RED-y to say no to drugs! Wear red 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Betsy Johanson 



Wauneta - Palisade Public Schools  

School Counselor 


